
 

 
 

 

PROJECT ALERT 
 

 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

August 28, 2024 

There is an Aquarion water main leak in the area of the Perna Lane 

sewer project at the intersection of Somerset Land and Hampton Lane. 

 

Aquarion has a crew on site to repair the main and restore service. 

 

The water is off for residents of Somerset, Hampton, and Dzamba.   

We have been told that the main should be repaired within the next 3-4 

hours and service restored. 
 
 

 

WPCA will have a representative, Dave Toohey, on site full time to observe the construction. If you have any 

questions, you can ask him at any time. 

 

Updates will be posted on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-lane-sewer-project/-

folder-2132.  

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 977-5896 or 

abrown2@stamfordct.gov.  Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience. 
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